
February	28,	2018	

Dear	Parents:	

Since	the	Clifton	Schools	have	an	early	closing	on	March	22,	2018,	Center	for	Family	Resources	

will	close	all	sites	at	1	PM	in	order	to	provide	a	Professional	Development	program	for	every	

staff	member.		Therefore,	all	Head	Start,	Early	Head	Start,	before/after	classes,	Highland’s	

Family	Success	Center	and	Family	Childcare	homes	will	end	programming	at	1	PM	on	3/22/18.		I	

apologize	for	the	inconvenience	in	advance	but	we	get	few	opportunities	to	meet	with	all	

Center	for	Family	Resources’	staff.	

	

Sincerely,	

Elaine	V.	Ruhl	
Executive	Director	
Center	for	Family	Resources		


